
 

 

From  Rev Dr Simon Steer:  School Chaplain 

         24 February 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
All boys in the third year and above are very welcome to attend confirmation 
classes, which began on Friday 24 February – don’t worry if your son missed the 
first session.  The classes are for boys considering becoming full members of the 
Church of England, and will take place every Friday until the end of term, from 1.10-
1.50pm at the Chaplain’s house, 29 Park Road, just along from the school gate.  I 
provide lunch for the boys and we work through an excellent resource, Faith 
Confirmed, by Peter Jackson and Chris Wright, a copy of which will be provided to 
each member of the group.   
 
For those boys who decide to be confirmed, there will be a wonderful service on 
Wednesday 3 May at 6pm in the school chapel, when boys will be joined by 
confirmands from St Helen and St Katharine’s.  Parents and other family members 
are warmly invited to attend this service and the reception that will follow. I would be 
grateful if you could let me know if your son intends to join the class. The boys are, 
of course, welcome to contact me as well. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Simon Steer – School Chaplain 
simon.steer@abingdon.org.uk 

 
 


